
Hello Everyone, 

 The Holidays are well and truly upon us!  If you’re flying over Thanksgiving, 

just remember it is the busiest flying time of the year, so get to the airport early.  

Enjoy your family and friends and of course, a wonderful and delicious 

Thanksgiving dinner.  Turkey and pumpkin pie overload….. 

 The Convention Planning Committee will meet by ZOOM on Thursday, November 7, 2024 

at 10:00.  We are hoping to finalize everything so we can get all the details out to the Chapters.  

This will allow us plenty of time for clarifications and to find solutions for any unforeseen 

problems.  I have not heard back on who will be our International Guest Speaker but I am 

hoping to hear something soon after the Holidays.  I will send out an update after the meeting.   

 Just a reminder to send any articles, with pictures (if possible), to Donna Harper so they 

can be included in the next Nevadagram.  Thanks! 

 Leta Rabenstine (Xi) would like to remind members of Gamma and Epsilon that the 

Annie Webb Blanton State Scholarship is open to applicants of their Chapters until January 1st. 

If no applications are received by January 1, 2025, the scholarship will be open to all members 

in the state.   Also, don’t forget that if you are going for your Doctorate, there are funds 

available through the Martha Schultz Doctorial Scholarship.  Contact Cheryl Anderson (Delta) 

for information. 

 Second Posting of Proposed Amendment to Bylaws: 

 Executive Board Members 

 Amend Article VIII, Executive Board, Section A, # 1.  

1. The members of the Executive Board shall be the elected officers, past state 

presidents, the chapter presidents and State Committee Chairs. The treasurer 

shall be a voting member except when she receives remuneration for her 

services. 

This amendment will be voted on at the 2025 State Convention. 

 I hope each Chapter was able to encourage a member to take on the position of Chapter 

Membership Chair.  If you have a member who has agreed to be the Membership Chair, please 

contact Cheryl Anderson (Delta). 

       I know an email has been sent to everyone about our new State 

Webmaster, Susan Neal (Kappa), but I want to thank her again for 

taking on this position.  Susan jumped in with both feet and has not 

stopped since.  Susan is doing a wonderful job and has the new State 

Website up and running.  PLEASE, take the time to check it out.  It is so 



easy to open and there is so much information available.  Thanks again, Susan, for all your hard 

work.   

  

 

Important Dates: 

• November 15, 2024 – State Treasurer files IRS Form 990 

• November 7, 2024 – Convention Planning Committee ZOOM meeting at 10:00 

• December 7, 2024 – Annual Northern Nevada Holiday Luncheon at 11:00 

Please go on the State Website for more important dates! 

 

 

 

I wish everyone a WONDERFUL and SAFE  

 

 

 

 I am thankful to be part of such a great organization and remember I am here if you 

need me………………Pat Goeppinger 

   

 


